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Westernport Water is committed  
to ensuring our customers and 
community are provided safe high 
quality drinking water. 
 
To ensure the safety of the public drinking water 
network Westernport Water requires you to 
respond to this notice indicating your preferred 
backflow installation and payment option, using the  
enclosed reply paid envelope. 

*Please select your preferred option on the back of this notice.

Backflow 
prevention and  
your options



□ �If you believe your property is no longer rated a high hazard due 
to a change in your business and/or there have been alterations 
made to your plumbing, you can engage a licensed backflow 
tester to do another audit of your property to determine the 
correct hazard rating. This will need to be completed and results 
sent back to Westernport Water within 30 days.

□  �I will engage my own plumber, licensed in backflow, to install 
the backflow device at my property.

�□ �I would like Westernport Water’s contractor to install the 
backflow device and charge the cost to my account.

□  �I would like Westernport Water’s contractor to install the 
backflow device and set me up on a payment plan 
of an agreed amount per month. 

My preferred 
installation and 
payment method is:
(please select one) 

SignatureName

For more information
Please contact our Customer Support Team
	 1300 720 711 - during office hours

In case of emergency
	 1800 249 090 - free call, 24 hours a day

westernportwater.com.au 
2 Boys Home Road, Newhaven 3925


